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Senator Kedzie:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.  I have
a number of questions that I raised in ****NOTES within the text of the bill.  As soon as
these issues are resolved, I can redraft the substitute amendment in an introducible
form.

Marc E. Shovers
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−0129
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